
 
 
From: Foi Enquiries  
Sent: 29 October 2019 16:17 
 
Subject: FOI-19-1310 - Primary School Policies 
 
 
Thank you for your clarified information request of 2 October 2019.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has 
completed the necessary search for the information requested. Our response is now detailed below. 
 
Any policies for primary schools within your education authority area for the period of 1 January 
to 1 April 2015 in relation to violence, threats and abuse of teaching staff by parents including any 
made in online postings. 
 
Please see attached: 
01. Managing Violent and Aggressive Behaviours in Schools 
02. Violence and Abuse Towards Employees-R 
03. Guidance on Notification Reporting 
04. Accident – Incident Recording and reporting-R 
05. Guidance on F2508 Report Form Completion 
06. RIDDOR Changes 
07. Accident Reporting Guidelines May 2015 
08. Health and Safety Accident Near Miss Reporting-R 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT COPIES OF THESE POLICIES ARE AVAILABLE ON REQUEST FROM 
foienquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST 
 
We handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about your 
rights under FOISA. 
 
We hope this helps with your request.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
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